100.053

NOTICE OF WELL METERING POLICY

SOUTHWEST KINGS GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY AGENCY

NOTICE is hereby given that the Southwest Kings Groundwater Sustainability Agency intends
to adopt a metering policy to require water meters on all groundwater wells within the Agency’s
boundary that discharge more than 2 acre-feet per year. The draft policy includes costs that will
be imposed by the Agency for purposes of compfiance. The Agency Board will meet to hold a
public hearing, discuss and consider adopting such a policy on April 8, 2020 at 3:00 p.m. at the
Agency office at 286 W. Cromwell Ave, Fresno, CA 93711. A copy of the draft policy is available
on the Agency’s website at: www.swkgsa.org.

Dale K. Melville, Executive Director
Southwest Kings Groundwater Sustainability Agency
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